Welwyn Hatfield Cycling Newsletter Feb 2013

News from Welwyn Hatfield Cycling Forum

Sat Social Ride Feb 9th, Emilys Tea shop

Join us for this months ride to Whitwell.

We will be leaving Kinetic Cycles, Church Rd, WGC, at 11am to ride woods, bridleways and quiet roads to have lunch at the farm. All welcome. http://www.http://welhatcycling.org.uk/events.htm#FEB

Meanwhile, a couple of petitions for your consideration -

European Campaign for 20mph speed limits http://en.30kmh.eu/

Add cycle awareness questions to the Driving Test https://submissions.epetitions.direct.gov.uk/petitions/44059

Some news from the web -

Cycling on the Westminster agenda http://www.ctc.org.uk/all-party-cycling-group-inquiry-starts-rolling

Sustrans Volunteers Award

http://www.sustrans.org.uk/resources/in-the-news/sustrans-volunteers-honoured-by-the-queen

and finally, not cycling, but a series of railway films from 1988 on the BBC iplayer http://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p011v8dj/The Train Now Departing The Long Drag/

Regds John

http://www.welhatcycling.org.uk

Meeting 2nd Weds of the month, Campus West, WGC at 7.15pm, all welcome.